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CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 23 APRIL 2008 
 
Issue:  Proposed Disposal of Land Fronting the A20 at Allington 
 
Background Information: This is a surplus non-operational site which has been 

identified for disposal via the Property Enterprise Fund.  
The site has not yet been marketed, but the intention is to 
do so once the planning prospect for the site is 
established.  Any subsequent recommendation to dispose 
will be processed under the provisions of the Property 
Management Protocol, the Director of Property is very 
mindful of the current church and community use on the 
site.  (See plan attached). 

 
Purpose of Consideration:  To explore in further detail the background to this proposal 

by the County Council for outcome, that further 
consideration is given to the views expressed by the 
Committee as part of the proposal to dispose of this 
surplus non-operational site. 

 

Previous consideration: None 
 
Background documents: None 
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